

PLEASE POST

Date: May 17, 2018

To: All BCGEU Local 505 Members

Re: Elections for Local 505 Executive

The interim nomination period closed on May 15, 2018. Here is the result for the Local 505 Nominations:

Thomas Mikalishen was acclaimed as 2nd Vice-Chairperson

The BCGEU is holding elections for the following positions of the local 505 executive: Member-at-Large: Young Worker. Candidate statements are attached for those candidates who provided them:

Member-at-Large: Young Worker:

Josh Bartlett Talon Vaillancourt

• Ballots are available from your stewards and contacts at the worksite. You may also vote at the area office, (158 Oriole Road Kamloops, BC).

Ballots are due back to the BCGEU Kamloops Area office no later than 5:00 p.m. on June 18, 2018.

Once the election is complete, a bulletin will be sent advising members of the new local 505 executive.

Any questions should be referred to the area office.